
To All Of You 

 
We have now contacted all our booked speakers (we had only just completed our list 

right through to December!). Everyone is happy to simply delay until things become 

slightly more normal and so you will still be able to enjoy our diverse list, but a little 

later than intended! 

 

In the meantime, Jill and I have closed the Centre, turned everything off and look 

forward to the mad rush when things get going again. As soon as it is practicable we 

hope to try to keep the garden under control, and would welcome any offers of help 

when the moment comes. Our gardeners did a great job getting it sorted last year and 

we would hate to see it slip back again, so do please offer if you are able. 

 

In the meantime, our enforced domesticity means we have no excuse for not getting on 

with all those jobs which we've been putting off. I even cleaned out the fridge today! 

 

The other task we have set ourselves is to commence the conversion of Waveney 

Heritage from a CIC to a charity. This will have considerable advantages, not least 

because we will be able to claim back tax on donations and also be more eligible for 

grants. However, we also consider that charitable status is much more in line with our 

ethos as stated on our website and our own opinion of what we wish to achieve. We 

hope you agree. 

 

In the meantime, very good wishes to you all and keep well! 

 

Jill and Mary 

Robin and Margaret 

  


